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September 15, 2020 

 

UPDATE TO ALL FAMILY AND FRIENDS 
 

Hello, we have received no further positive results.  All of the residents have now been tested 

and we await results for them. Staff testing is ongoing this week.   

  

Thank you to everyone for making sure that you are following all of our required protocols and 

being patient and collaborative with the staff as they provide you with the necessary guidance 

and direction.  We are all in this together for the safety of the residents, staff and our valued 

family members and friends.  

 

 

 
 

  

Be safe!   
 

Janet Morris 

President and CEO 

 

 

 

 


